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First let me start off with the fact that I am not a dog owner. However, I walk by the Hillview Off Leash Dog Park
frequently. It makes me very happy to see all of the dogs playing freely and their owners interacting with their pets
and with the other people in the park. It makes my heart smile to witness people interacting face to face. In these
days, isn’t friendly interaction something that we want to encourage? I do hope that the Hillview Off Leash Dog
Park is able to remain and even expand.

Thank you,
Lee Vojvoda

315 Angela Court,
Los Altos



